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Auburn School Board Approves Tech Study Contract 
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education approved a contract with Morrissey Engineering of
Omaha when they met Monday evening.

Superintendent Kevin Reiman says the company will review the school districts technology
infrastructure including wiring and switches. The company will make recommendations for updates.
The updates will be reimbursed at 70-percent through an E-Rate program.  The school district had a
5-year window for the technology updates to be able to utilize the funding. 

The price tag for the review is $11,000, but with the reimbursement it will cost the District less than
$4,000.  

In other business the Board approved a contract to lease Tushla Field from the Nemaha County Ag
Society for the schools baseball games.  

A number of policy updates were approved and a request from Kaylynn Govington to graduate at
mid-term was also approved by the Board.  
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